
St. John Central Local Advisory Council (LEAC) 

Meeting Minutes 
April 11, 2018 

 

Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order on Wednesday, April 11, 2018 at 6:33p.m. in the library of St. John 
Central School. Opening prayer, led by Fr. Davison, and Pledge of Allegiance, led by Mr. Schaad, council 
leader. An agenda for the meeting was distributed. 
 

Roll Call 
In attendance were: Evan Schaad, Dr. Moegling (Principal), Fr. Davison, Pam Keeney (Treasurer), Ellie 
Tullius, Kenley Schwendeman, and Paulette Tomé. 
Not Present: Laura Schott, Derek Pottmeyer(Home/School) 

 
Approval of Minutes 
The meeting minutes of February 20, 2018 read and approved. 
 Motion: Paulette Tomé 
 Second: Fr. Davison 
 Vote taken: motion approved 
 
 

Principal’s Report 
Dr. Moegling distributed the report items being addressed which included:  

• End-of-the-School Year Dates activities including: CSW, Algebra I EOC test, Mary Poppins, First 
Communicants, and graduating students 

• Additional Calendar items: Appreciation Dinner was in March, Sports Banquet in April, and the 
2018-2019 calendar being prepared. 

• Curriculum mapping: all classes should be mapped by 2019 

• Pre-school Committee Registration given a three (3) page recommendation. 

• School registration is down 

• Teacher verification forms 
 

LEAC Members Report 
• Derek Pottmeyer ( Home&School): No report  

• Mrs. Tomé: Finalizing CSW activities, beginning work on accreditation 

• Mrs. Keeney: Reviewed 2017-2018 budget 

• Pastor’s Report: Father Davison getting ready for First Communion and there are 15 
Confirmation students. 

 

Unfinished Business 
• From the results of the VIP Program Survey, the fundraising amount will be kept. That 

information will go home in the Red Folders. 

• Update of Preschool Program and registration given in Principal’s Report. 

• Kristen Pottmeyer has been acting as a Marketing Coordinator and has been most helpful 
promoting St. John Central School. 



• The final copy of the St. John Central Staff Handbook, reviewed/revised by Amy Lang, it was 
moved to be approved by the LEAC Committee pending a final revision. 
Motion: Kenley Schwendeman 
Second: Ellie Tullius 
Vote taken: Motion approved 

• Request for nominations to the LEAC Committee will be sent home in the Red Folders 
 

New Business 
• Athletic Director’s funding was discussed. Following discussion, it was recommended that the 

funding for the AD should be transferred from Athletic Boosters Fund. A motion was made and 
approved by the committee. 
Motion: Ellie Tullius 
Second: Paulette Tomé 
Vote taken: Motion approved 

• Future renovations to the school were discussed which included new stairs from the gym to the 
cafeteria and a copier. 

• Discussion about the Marietta Community Foundation and requesting tuition assistance for 
families. 
 

Next Meeting: Date and Time: 
The next meeting will be scheduled for June 2018 @6:30 p.m. in the school library. No date was set at 
the time of adjournment. 
 
 
The chair adjourned the meeting at 9:17 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Paulette Tomé 
Acting Secretary 
 
 
 


